 I would like to thank the 11th ACVVC Board of Directors for selecting me as one of their scholarship recipients. This goes without saying but thank you to all the Troopers and their loving families who have supported this program over the years. I am humbled and beyond excited for the opportunity to honor these great service men. I will show much of the same dedication and hard work while I attend the University of Kansas. The award will greatly reduce some financial burden my freshman year. Thank you again to the 11th ACVVC!

Ty Wisdom, grandson of Scott Wisdom, A trp, KIA dedication to Charles Cole Grisham, L trp, 2/1/1968

